From: Bettina Bradfield_
Sent: 01 May 2020 14:0
To: tom.little@camden.gov; [

Cc: Michael Bradfield <Michael@fairfordmedical.com>
Subject: Removal and replacement of an old Cherry Tree at 2 Norfolk Road, Londan NW8 6AX

Dear Sirs,

Please accept this email as an initial request for planning permission to remove and replace the old
Cherry Tree in the front garden at 2 Norfolk Road London NW8 6AX.

We have recently completed the purchase of and moved into this property and now realize that the
roots from the tree are causing a danger to those visiting the house. The tree has outgrown its
planted position and its roots are lifting the York paving stones on our narrow walkway.

The path is narrow and my 84 year old mother has already fallen there recently.

This tree does not have a preservation order and is a simple garden tree that over many years has
outgrown its position, looks dreadful and would be best replaced (see attached photos).

I am happy to replace it with a similar but smaller and younger cherry tree.
There are other tree works in the garden which need to be attended to as well. | am informed that
they do not need planning permission but will be a considerable amount of work to remove the

stumps.

A large tree fell over during the high winds at the beginning of March and the stump for that needs
removing and a replacement planted.

Another much larger stump has been left after a tree removal some time ago, which must also now
be removed.

As all of these works require Tree Surgeons or Arboreal experts | would like to carry them out at the
same time as the removal of the Cherry Tree.

Please don’t hesitate to telephone me if you would like more information

Yours sincerely,

Bettina Bradfield
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